
 

 

MEMBER ALERT  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

23 August 2024 

 

The Government Institutions Pension Fund (GIPF) cautions its members on a 

recent scam attempt 

 

The GIPF wishes to inform all its members, annuitants, spousal and children 

beneficiaries about a recent scam attempt advising GIPF clients to report to the GIPF 

offices to receive money.   

 

The Fund urges its members to be vigilant and protect yourself from such fraudsters.  

Members are further urged to not entertain such fraudulent calls, provide any personal 

and or financial details, verify, reply and or click on any links that may be provided by 

fraudsters. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us for further information and we urge our members to 

immediately report any suspicious activities to info@gipf.com.na.  The Fund takes the 

security and safety of our members seriously.  

 

Together, we can build a more efficient and reliable pension fund for all members. 

 

 

#END# 
 

 

mailto:info@gipf.com.na

